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The Corporation of the City of Barrie 
70 Collier Street  
Barrie, ON 
LFM 4T5 

 
May 26, 2021 

 
RE: NATIONAL 3-DIGIT SUICIDE AND CRISIS HOTLINE 
 
Dear Wendy Cooke – City Clerk, 
 
On behalf of the Council of the Corporation of the County of Perth, we would like to express our 
support for your resolution regarding the National 3-digit Suicide and Crisis Hotline.  
 
At the May 20, 2021 meeting of Perth County Council, the following motion was passed: 
 

Moved by: Councillor Todd Kasenberg 
Seconded by: Councillor Robert Wilhelm 
 
THAT Perth County Council send a letter of support to the City of Barrie, MP John Nater, MPP 
Randy Pettapiece and Provincial Minister of Health Hon. Christine Elliot.  

 
We thank you for your advocacy on this matter and look forward to supportive responses from our 
municipal counterparts and officials from all levels of government, including the Provincial Ministry of 
Health – Hon. Christine Elliot. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Jim Aitcheson, Warden 
The Corporation of the County of Perth  
 
CC: 
MP John Nater 
MPP Randy Pettapiece 
Minister of Health Hon. Christine Elliot 


